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Jason BAUCHOP

My principal place of residence is in the Southern
District Health Board - Otago Constituency area.

I believe our health system is in crisis. After years
without an elected board, now is the time for a
new candidate with new ideas. 
Board members need the time, commitment and

knowledge of the health system to be effective. With 12 years
of financial experience in health, (7 years at our DHB), I
understand the challenges we are facing. I know the questions
to ask and am not afraid to ask them. 
I will strongly advocate that access to cancer treatments and
mental health services be improved, waiting times for elective
surgeries be reduced, and our health professionals be
adequately resourced.
As a father of sons aged 13 and 3, I know the anguish when a
family member requires serious medical treatment. Patients and
their families deserve a health system that is there for them
when they need it most.
It's time for a fresh perspective. Vote for Jason.
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